
TWO NEW FIRE ENGINES 

FOR SOUTH GREENVILLE 

FIRE DISTRICT 

 

REQUEST FOR BID 

 

The South Greenville Fire District is 

Soliciting bid request from  

Qualified firms for the construction of two  

New Fire Engines & Equipment. 

 

There will be a Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting 

Monday March 26, 2018 10:00am 

 

Location:  

South Greenville Fire District 

8305 Augusta Rd. Pelzer, SC 29669 

Contact Person: Assistant Fire Chief Sutherland 

(864) 243-5654 

 

 


